
   
April 18, 2024 

Administrators must approve Multiple Assignment, Part time hours 

and LWOP keyed in SAP:                                                             
As a reminder, when approving hours in SAP, please ensure that you 
change the Reporting Period to OTHER PERIOD and enter the dates 
7/1/23 through the end of the payroll period in order to capture everything 
from the beginning of the school year.   

As a reminder, if an employee is on the Roster, they are receiving a 

paycheck and being paid from your RC…. 
Please remember to review and approve your rosters. Send to the following 
email address PayrollReports@duvalschools.org  
Approving the roster does NOT constitute the Payroll Department 
approving multiple assignments and LWOP hours.  The principal and 
supervisors are still responsible for approving any hours in SAP and leave 
hours in SmartView.  

Timekeeper Training and Workshop 
Payroll will be holding a timekeeper training/workshop for Summer School 
and Year End on Tuesday, May 21st and Friday, May 24, 2024.  
Timekeepers will receive an invite mid to late April to schedule attendance. 
More details to follow. 
 
 

Please ensure all hours are approved by the cut off times.          
The below link is for important Payroll calendars and information.  
                https://dcps.duvalschools.org/page/10233  

Use the below link to see who your payroll tech is by clicking on the 
“Payroll Org Chart by RC” 
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